
 

 

 

 

Septic Program Summary – 2021 

Month  Regular Inspections New/Replacement  
Inspections (Part 8 ) 

January 0 2 

February 0 0 

March 0 1 

April 1 3 

May 42 6 

June 47 7 

July 45 8 

August 44 4 

September 63 8 

   

   

TOTAL 242 38 

*includes completed and currently scheduled appointments to the last day of September 

 

In preparation for the 2021 septic inspection program, B.M. Ross sent 300 letters in April to property 

owners who had systems inspected in 2013 (Cycle 1) and due to be re-visited in 2021.  Seventeen of 

those properties are located in the Wellhead Protection Area (WHPA) and require an inspection every 5 

years, to date, three properties are outstanding and have had a reminder letter mailed out to them, as 

well as an additional attempt to reach by telephone. 

A summary of the inspections indicates that we have visited 75% of the above properties or have 

inspection appointments booked before the season ends on October 31st.   The bookings for October are 

currently light, but as in previous years we will begin calling landowners due in 2022 to offer early 

inspection if it better suits their schedule better. 
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